

John R. Hollenbeck President 2014/2015 Rotary Club of Atascadero P.O. Box 100 Atascadero, CA 93423

Dear John,

With our deepest gratitude, we thank you and the Rotary Club of Atascadero for your incredible generosity in choosing to donate to the Cancer Support Community of the Central Coast.

Each year, we continue to see a significant increase in participation in our programs. While we are grateful that this growth means that more people are finding their way through our door and utilizing our services, we recognize that this also means that more people are facing cancer than ever before, as was demonstrated by the number of raised hands during the recent training.

At the Cancer Support Community, our powerful mission states that, "No one should face cancer alone." It is our unwavering hope and commitment to rise to meet the needs of those impacted by cancer with our continued and ever expanding supportive services, to ensure that all these individuals and families know that they will not face this alone.

It's an honor to shepherd the funds you have entrusted us with towards those programs you find particularly important; our Breast cancer Care Fund and general support. Only with the generous support from donations, such as yours, is it made possible for us to provide the unique and invaluable services to the community at no cost to participants.

Thank you again for your donation and for the incredible work that you do to support local organizations in need. For us, your generosity ensures that there will continue to be a place where hope, education, and support are available for cancer patients and their families.

Christie Kelly

Sincerely,

Executive Director

Cancer Support Community-California Central Coast

Note: Please accept and retain this letter as the receipt for your 6,000.00 donation. For tax purposes, we are a 501(c) 3 non-profit organization, I.D. 426-4659006.